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david@downhomepraise.com
Monday, January 18, 2010 5:04 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom it may concern,

I am writing to voice my concern of your constant changing of rules. I am assuming that it

is not your intention to destroy our economy and our pursuit of liberty & happiness that the
constitution granted us. If you continue to try and pass rules and laws like the 10:1 margin
you will be destroying our government and the rights of the public to pursue happiness and

freedom from tyrants. Please do not even consider passing such a rule. Most traders have
already taken their accounts overseas because of the No-Hedging rule. This would finish off

the rest of us...

Why would you want to destroy our economy and our government??

Sincerely,

David Weatherred
817-710-6127


